
From: stephanie.west27@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sacred Settlement
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 8:53:31 AM

To the Saint Paul City Council:
Thank you so very much for taking this under consideration. The problem of homelessness is growing and we are
trying to be good citizens in beginning to help solve this problem in our city. How wonderful if this would be the
beginning of churches seeing our example and stepping up to help with this problem all over the United States! And
you could say, “It all started in Saint Paul, Minnesota!”
May God bless you as you consider our plans.
Sincerely,
Stephanie West
Mosaic Community Church of the Nazarene
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